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Dear TTMF Friends and Supporters,
The last twelve months have

been a whirlwind at Tiny Miracles!
As you read in our November
newsletter, we solidified our
expansion to Danbury Hospital,
adding 400 more preemie families 

to the ranks of those we help each year. We are now reaching
almost 1,200 new preemie families at four partner hospitals
throughout Fairfield County each year! And, as always, we
continue to support many of those families long after they
leave the NICU, in the months and years ahead, which is
sometimes when they need us most.

After these last several years of dramatic growth, 2013 
has been more about “going deeper.” This winter, our Board
successfully completed an in-depth strategic planning mission,
led by Board Member and consulting guru, Rich Goldman.
With Rich’s expert guidance, we strengthened our governance,
our operations and our programming (read more about it on
page 11). Plus, we have been working closely with our 

Professional Advisory Board to enhance our program delivery
at each of our partner hospitals (see page 7). Lastly, we have
forged several valuable partnerships with other organizations
to help each of us operate and deliver better services more
efficiently. (Read more about exciting community
collaborations with the March of Dimes CT Chapter, Kiwanis
Fairfield, and Over 40 Females on page 13).

As we approach our 10-year Anniversary (yes… it’s
coming up in 2014 – 2015!), we are hitting our “run mode”
stride. Your support has been absolutely vital in getting us
here, and will continue to be crucial to keep us moving
forward. There are still over 1,200 preterm babies born each
year in Fairfield County, and they will need our help--which
means we still need yours. 

So please, read on and enjoy the many stories and photos
from Tiny Miracles’ busy year featured in this newsletter. And
then please help us continue to help the smallest and most
vulnerable members of our community.

Best wishes for a happy and healthy fall!
Gwen Noto

Co-Founder & Executive Director

Expenses by Category
2012

TTMF Board Members donate the
bulk of our management and

fundraising expenses so that 90%
of your donations go directly to
support valuable programming!

Includes $20,000 of NICU Enhancement
grants disbursed to hospitals in 2012.

Audited financial statements 
available at www.guidestar.org.



Three Miracle Stories

1 feed, and maintain her body
temperature. Ashton remained
there for 7 weeks. They were
able to take him home once he
was off his nasal cannula, had
gone about a week without an
apnea episode, and had learned
to eat and breathe on his own.
Throughout the course of their
stay, both babies also worked on
transitioning from IVs to feeding
tubes to bottle feedings. Leaving
the NICU was “an adjustment”
and Jamie remembers feeling
nervous about not having the
nurses and doctors around. But
overall the transition
was smooth and
having both her
babies home was
bittersweet. 

Addison and
Ashton are now 
6 months old and
doing well. Both are
receiving some
physical therapy but
are otherwise 
happy and healthy 
6 month olds! §

The Broad Family — 
Addison and Ashton, 
Born at 32 Weeks 6 Days

It was Christmas Eve 2012 when
Jamie Broad realized she didn’t feel
well. She was 31 weeks pregnant with
twins. The next day, Christmas Day, she
decided to go to the hospital. After an
examination and several tests, including
an MRI, the doctors determined that
Jamie needed surgery to remove her
appendix. Jamie remembers, “I was
worried about the babies, but
everything happened SO fast.” She went
home on December 29, feeling sore and
uncomfortable. 

Only 5 days later, on January 3,
Jamie’s water broke. 

She went straight back to Danbury
Hospital. Her twins were born later that
evening. Her daughter, Addison,
weighed 3.15 lbs and her son, Ashton,
weighed 4.3 lbs. They were immediately
taken to the NICU where they were put
on C-Pap machines, IVs, and feeding
tubes. Jamie and her husband, Jason,
were not allowed to hold the babies at
first and Jamie remembers not knowing
what to expect in the NICU. 

Jamie says that while her babies
were in the hospital, she used TTMF’s
Parent Resource Room a lot. She also
received a Welcome Bag and a
Homecare Bag with several very useful
items. But the most helpful thing, by far,
was the mentoring. 

“It was a relief to speak with
someone knowledgeable who had
previously been in a similar situation
and had experience with twins as well.
The mentor also helped us with all of
the emotions that come with having
preemies and gave us advice on how to
handle life outside of the hospital.
Other resources, such as books, are
helpful, but talking with someone
allowed us to ask specific questions
about our personal situation.”

Addison stayed in the hospital for 
3-1/2 weeks as a “grower and a feeder.”
She needed to gain weight, learn to
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Addison in the NICU

Ashton in the NICU

Addison and Ashton 
at 6 months old
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wasn’t getting paid during her 5-week
stay in the hospital, so Petula used
TTMF’s Financial Assistance Program
(FAP) to help her get over the rough
patch. TTMF provided a stroller and a car
seat as well as one month’s rent. Petula
also remembers volunteers calling her
several times and providing emotional
support while Ayden was in the hospital.
She also loves the fleece blanket Ayden
received after he was born and plans to
keep it as a reminder of his time in the
NICU and TTMF’s support. 

Since coming home from the hospital,
Petula reports that Ayden is doing great!
He’s 11 months old but since he climbs
and gets into everything, she laughingly
insists he acts like “he’s a terrible two!” 

Only six months later, Petula’s sister
Patty was pregnant and due in May. But
in February, an at-home nurse noticed
during a routine checkup that Patty’s
blood pressure was high. Patty was sent
by ambulance to a hospital in New
Hampshire in the middle of a snowstorm.
When the doctors discovered Patty had
preeclampsia, they performed an
emergency C-section and delivered baby
Denise at 26 weeks and 6 days. She was 

The Balladin Family — 
Dixie, Petula and Patty, 
Ayden, Born at 30 Weeks
Denise, Born at 26 Weeks

In 1999, Dixie Balladin was working
as a Certified Nurse’s Aide. At the same
time, our Board President, Leelee Klein
was put on bed rest in Stamford Hospital
23 weeks into her pregnancy. Dixie was
hired to help care for her during the day.
"Dixie became my friend and savior
during those long weeks because she was
the grandmother of a preemie (Tekai)
born at 25 weeks, and she knew how to
keep me calm and positive about my
babies.”  

When Leelee’s twin girls were born
at 26-1/2 weeks, Dixie brought her
daughter Petula and 2-year-old grandson
Tekai to the hospital to meet Leelee.
"When I met Petula and Tekai, it gave me
incredible reassurance and support which
I desperately needed at that time." Dixie
and Leelee have stayed in touch for 13
years. When her daughters both had
preemies at Stamford Hospital, Dixie
called Leelee for TTMF support.

In the spring of 2012, Dixie’s
daughter, Petula, became pregnant and
was due in October. She worked in
Stamford Hospital as a clinical assistant.
The pregnancy was going well until she
reached 25 weeks, when suddenly she
began bleeding. She was admitted to the
hospital and put on complete bed rest. “I
was completely frustrated and scared for
the baby’s health,” recalls Petula. 

After five weeks in the hospital,
Petula developed an infection. The next
thing she knew her baby boy, Ayden, was
born via emergency C-section and
brought directly to the NICU.

Enter The Tiny Miracles Foundation.
Petula remembers TTMF being extremely
helpful during her NICU experience. She

  

2 lbs 2 oz. 
Denise was transferred to Stamford

in early March. Patty remembers, “Going
through this was really hard.” But having
TTMF’s support was very helpful. She
spoke with several different mentors,
including her mother’s friend Leelee.
“Hearing about it from a different person
who went through it, you have hope,”
says Patty.

Patty loved getting several preemie
resource books from a TTMF mentor that
were reassuring and helpful. A few
months later, she passed them on to a
friend who had just had a preemie. Patty
also received an equipment package and
one month’s rent from TTMF’s FAP
program which alleviated some of the
financial stress caused by having Denise
in the NICU. One of the most emotional
things she received, however, was “a
really nice blanket from some kids at
Tokeneke.” She still has the blanket and
plans to keep it. 

Denise came home from the hospital
at the end of April. Patty says, “She is
wonderful! And she eats, and eats, and
eats!” §

Clockwise from 
top left: 
Ayden in NICU
Ayden at home
Denise in NICU
Denise at home

In the first six months of 2013, 
we received more Financial
Assistance applications from
needy preemie families than we
received for ALL of 2012. We are
on target to help twice as many
families as last year! 

Financial Assistance Program
(FAP) 

§ § § § § § 



Three Miracle Stories: In Their Own Words (cont.)
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her. The wonderful nurses and
doctors explained every step of the
way to us and taught us so much.
The Tiny Miracles Foundation also
became part of my NICU experience.
I spoke to several different TTMF
mentors and thought they were
reassuring and encouraging. We
received a Mother’s Day Miracle
Charm bracelet from TTMF and their
welcome and home Care bags had
special supplies to help us.

Riley came home after seven
weeks in the NICU, tube- and
monitor-free. I was sad to leave our
NICU family with whom we had
become so close, but ecstatic to
finally have our child home. 

Riley has continued to thrive
since she has been home. Today Riley
weighs a little over 10 pounds and is
making really good progress. It may
not have been the ideal first
childbirth experience, but it has
made me a much stronger mother
than I think I would have otherwise
been. Our experience is one I will
never forget; it makes you truly
count your blessings. We are living
proof that miracles do happen, even
really tiny ones. §

The Regula Family — Riley,
Born at 31 Weeks

In Kathleen Regula’s own words:
My husband and I are so

thankful for all that Tiny Miracles
has provided us throughout our
journey this far and we are more
than happy to share Riley's story.

Our story begins during the
middle of my 31st week of
pregnancy. I was having a wonderful
pregnancy and was feeling great.

One Thursday morning I woke
up and, as I went about my normal
morning routine, I felt a little more
discomfort than usual. I figured it
was just me, anxious about being in
my third trimester. I never imagined
I would have a preemie. 

Although I went to work that
morning (I’m a third grade teacher), I
left the school at midday to get
checked by my doctor. I dropped my
students off at an assembly, told
them I would be back to pick them
up at the end, and ran out the door,
even leaving my purse behind with
the intention of returning just a little
while later. 

The next thing I knew, I was at
the doctor’s office hearing “bed rest”
and “shortened cervix,” and then I
was on the way to the hospital for
further examination. I called my
husband and assured him he should
stay at work because I was certain
everything would be fine and I
would be home with dinner on the
table when he got home. My mom
met me at the hospital. After I was
hooked up to monitors for several
hours, my doctor came in and I soon
realized I wouldn’t be home for
dinner that night, or the next. I
would be in the hospital receiving
magnesium sulfate to slow the
contractions, and two steroid shots to
help with my baby’s lung
development. Our goal was to get to
34 weeks. After two days in the
hospital I was sent home on strict
bed rest for the remainder of my
pregnancy. 

I spent only 20 hours at home.
That night I started contracting. I
packed a bag and my husband
brought me back to the hospital. The
next thing I knew, doctors and nurses
were flooding the room in

preparation for our baby. I will never
forget when my husband’s eyes
locked with mine; there was no
turning back. Our child was coming
today, ready or not. 

Less than an hour later our
daughter arrived. I got to hold my
daughter for the first time. She was
4.1 pounds and 17 inches long. That
would be the last time for a while
that we saw our daughter without
tubes or IVs. It was the start of the
longest 50 days of our lives; it was
the start of our NICU journey. 

When you tell people you had a
preemie, fear immediately fills their
eyes. The same fear they may have
felt when they saw Riley for the first
time in her huge isolette. But that
was not an emotion that came to me.
All I could think about was how
perfect she was. She was mine, no
matter what, and no tubes or strange
foreign wires would deter me from
the overwhelming devotion I felt
towards my daughter. 

I spent every day traveling to the
hospital and sitting next to Riley in
the NICU. My husband would come
later at night, and as time progressed
we were able to feed her and hold

Riley a few days after birth
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Riley at 2 months old

Mom and Riley in NICU



Blankets for Preemies
Tiny Miracles was thrilled to once again

partner with Middlesex Middle School to
successfully roll out our 7th annual
Blankets for Preemies Program. The effort
was a three-step process that ultimately
yielded over 1000 blankets!

Phase One was pre-cutting, which took
place at the Wee Burn Country Club in
Darien. Wee Burn donated space for three
days so that 100 volunteers from all over
Fairfield County could cut thousands of
yards of fleece. Pre-cutters included local
Girl Scout troops, senior citizens from
Maplewood at Darien, local students,
parents of preemies, and kind-hearted
volunteers who just wanted to help.

Phase Two involved with the energetic
students at Middlesex Middle School in
Darien, who completed the huge majority
of blankets. The 7th grade Blue Team at
MMS, under the leadership of science
teacher and preemie mother Kelly Depiano,
completed over 450 blankets. The kids
spent some time learning about community
service, premature birth, and how the
blankets help the preemies; the rest of the
day was devoted to knotting, finishing and
packaging the blankets.

Phase Three occurred thanks to the
Darien High School Community Council,
led by Courtney Kyritz, a DHS senior. In an
inspiring one-day effort, all DHS students
were invited to pop into the “Chill Room”
during their free periods to transform some
of the pre-cut fleece into 30 completed
blankets. DHS students weren’t the only
ones helping with Phase Three. It was also
powered by several Girl Scout troops, New
Canaan Country Day School students, and
other volunteer groups in town, whose joint
contributions finished the remainder of the
blankets. What an inspiring team effort!  §

What makes these blankets so special?
The Keepsake Fleece Isolette Cover Blankets are so popular with preemie families and NICU nurses that 
Tiny Miracles is asked to deliver over 1,200 blankets per year — more than any other supply we offer!

Why? These blankets are often the first positive gesture a family receives after the shock of their baby
being born prematurely, and they tend to carry a tremendous significance to these families. In addition,
the blankets serve several important psychosocial and developmental functions, including:

§ Help regulate babies’ sleep patterns by providing a dark, quiet environment. 

§ Improve fragile preemies’ neurological development by shielding them from excess light and noise in the NICU. 

§ Help parents identify their baby’s isolette by their own beautiful blanket.

§ Brighten the NICU by adding color and cheer.

Finished blankets
ready for storage

TTMF Vice President Patty Cunningham
and Blankets For Preemies Founder Kelley
Depiano

MMS Blue Team 7th Graders
finish blankets
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Multiple generations of helpers
came to cut the fleece!
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Tiny Treasures Program

Several youth
groups enjoyed

helping us pack the
1600 Welcome and

Home Care Bags

This past spring, our Tiny Treasures
Committee, led by Terri Dusch, took on
the project of replenishing our Tiny
Treasures supply bags. The Committee
managed to purchase and secure
donations for an incredible 1600 bags!
The Tiny Treasures program includes
two separate supply packages: the
Welcome Bag and the Home Care Bag. 

The Welcome Bag is given to
families while their babies are in the
NICU. In addition to literature about
TTMF and other parent resources, the
bags include a bonding doll and breast
pumping supplies. The bonding doll,
which is made of cotton and other
materials that retain scent, plays a
critical role in mother/baby bonding. 
A mother takes the doll home and
sleeps with it overnight so that it
absorbs her scent. The doll is then
placed in the baby’s isolette in the
NICU. Studies show that a newborn
baby is able to recognize his/her
mother’s scent and it has a calming,
soothing effect on the baby.

The Home Care Bag
includes helpful items
such as preemie-sized
diapers and clothing. It
also contains important
literature from the March
of Dimes, such as the
informative booklet,
“Bringing baby home
from the NICU” and
helpful apps to aid
parents with tracking
medications and other
preemie care at home. 

Special thanks go to
the wonderful companies
who donated items for
our Tiny Treasures bags,
including the March of
Dimes (over 1600 brochures and
booklets), Hank & JoJo (800 pairs of
preemie socks), Rockabye Baby!®
(800 digital musical downloads) and
Lansinoh (800 packets of nipple cream).
§

Many hands were
needed to finish

packing the
Home Care Bags

Multiple groups of children came to assist
in packing the Welcome Bags in one day!

Adult volunteers
pre-packed the
paperwork 

Allison Ball and her Troop 50152  
Ox Ridge School 3rd Grade Girl Scouts
helped pack the Welcome Bags



NICU Enhancement Program
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One of our goals at Tiny Miracles is to work with our
partner hospitals to enhance the services they provide to
premature babies and their families. 

In 2012, we were thrilled to be able to provide a $10,000
grant each to Norwalk Hospital and Stamford Hospital to
be used for NICU services. Here’s how each hospital used
the funds:
Norwalk Hospital
• Sent three NICU nurses to San Francisco to attend the 
10th National Advanced Practice Neonatal Nurses
Conference, where they learned valuable skills related to
topics including Neonatal Abstinence Syndrome,
Hyperbilirubinemia, Hypo- and Hyperglycemia, and
Persistent Pulmonary Hypertension. Those nurses are now
sharing what they learned with other staff. 

• Purchased an interactive, mobile patient education
program called NICU Knowledge. It allows family
members to familiarize themselves with what to expect
while their newborn is in the NICU. The NICU Knowledge
educates parents about the NICU team, explanations of
medical terms and equipment, and instructions on caring
for their babies while in the NICU environment and after
going home. 

Stamford Hospital
• Purchased two electric breast pumps 
to allow for bedside pumping

• Purchased warming mattresses for 
post-birth infant resuscitation 

• Began a pilot program for preemie 
infant massage, including training 
staff on how to instruct parents. §

A new mom uses the “NICU Knowledge
program” with one of the nurses

The newly purchased 
“NICU Knowledge” program at

Norwalk Hospital



Tiny Miracles Celebrates Another Miraculously Successful Fundraising Event!
On Saturday, April 27th, we held

our 8th annual spring gala at Wee Burn
Country Club in Darien. The 2013
theme, A Star is Born, called for a dress
code of “Old Hollywood Chic” to
complement the red carpet glamor and
swanky tunes. Guests enjoyed
specialty cocktails from sponsors
St~Germain and Ketel One Vodka
while they perused silent 
auction items on display.

Director of Pediatrics at Bridgeport Hospital Dr. Harris Jacobs, Maria
Dubaz, TTMF President Leelee Klein, Department Director of Neonatology
at Bridgeport Hospital Dr. Robert Herzlinger and Paula Herzlinger

Tiny Miracles Lola Triay of
Stamford and Lilah Queenan
of Ridgefield greet guests

After a seated dinner, President
Leelee Klein and Executive Director
Gwen Noto spoke to the crowd of 230
guests about The Tiny Miracles
Foundation's new initiatives, and
introduced the TTMF video detailing
the journeys of local preemie parents
and the support that The Tiny Miracles
Foundation brings to our community. 

The emotional highlight of evening
was listening to “tiny miracles”
Christopher Wilson of Wilton, Lola
Triay of Stamford and Lilah Queenan
of Ridgefield tell their stories and
thank their medical care providers and
Tiny Miracles for helping their families
recover from their very early
beginnings. 

Annette and Oscar Villalonga of Fairfield, Mackenzie Pretty of
Westport, Michael Daly of Fairfield, Eric and Terri Dusch of
Westport and Mark and Kara Underwood of New Canaan

Gala Event Chair PJ Marcella and Board
Member Kerry Hanson of New Canaan, and

Board Member Ariane Triay of Stamford

Heather & Chris Hilleman, 
K.C. & Kim Ambrecht 

from Darien

Linda
Queenan
and her
daughter
tiny miracle
Lilah of
Ridgefield

Student Event volunteers Sarah Catalano, Molly and
Grace Klein, Katie Moran and Larsen Klein of Darien

CD Wilson and Barbara Hayes of Weston

8 Visit us at www.ttmf.org

Tiny miracle Christopher
Wilson of Weston tells
his story to the crowd

Gala Committee Members Zerlina Hayes, 
Caitlyn Whitacre and Victoria Trepp, all of Darien

Pediatrician Dr. Todd Palker
and Stacey Palker

Grace Linhard
VP and Exec. Dir.

of the Western
Conn. Health

System
Foundation



       

Jennifer Lau of Westport,
Sarah Kleinman and 
Lisa Broder of Fairfield

Rebecca & Tim Gallagher
and Victoria Trepp of Darien

Scott and Board Member
Peggy Sawala of Westport

and Lisa and Board Member
Eric Broder of Fairfield

Christina &
Ted Yang of
New Canaan

Adam &
Meredith
Siburn of

Ridgefield

Michael & Coren Moore of Darien, and neonatologist at
Danbury Hospital Dr. Edward James & Michelle James

Rebecca Grippando of Wilton, Catherine Esterly of Toledo, OH,
Kristie Godina of Stamford, Rachel Alpert of New Canaan

Chris Hilleman, Scott Wiate,
Ben Sylvester of Darien and
Matt Milazzo of Tampa, FL

Afterward, an electrifying live
auction secured more funds for the
TTMF programs, and the sounds of
Groove Events kept the crowd
dancing. Socializing continued late into
the night, while a fabulous theme cake
was provided by Palmer's Bakery of
Darien and decadent chocolate bars
were provided by Godiva.

Local sponsors supporting the
event included: Stamford Hospital,
Norwalk Hospital Foundation,
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation,
Western Connecticut Health Network
Foundation, Bluff Point Associates,

Broder & Orland LLC,  Callari Auto
Group, Fairfield Plastic Surgery,  Kelly
Real Estate Associates, Nestle Waters,
and Weeden & Co. Many local families
and private foundations also
supported the event. §
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Mike & Kara Gerardi and
Andy Richard of Greenwich

Honorary Board Member 
Kimbel Biele of Norwalk, 

Vice President Patty Cunningham
of Darien, and Honorary Board

Member Lisa Tantillo of Westport



Program Expenditures
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Volunteer Profile: Rich and Jami Goldman
We are blessed with the talents and time of over 100

dedicated volunteers. Their dedication allows us to provide free
support services to over 1200 preemie parents each year in
Fairfield County. This year, we want you to meet Jami and Rich
Goldman of Greenwich. 

Jami and Rich had a difficult start to parenthood. In 2005,
their twin girls Jessica and Samantha were born extremely early,
and several weeks later, they lost Jessica due to complications
during her NICU journey. The Goldmans contacted TTMF for
support, as well as referrals for a baby nurse for Samantha.
Inspired by TTMF's grassroots programs, both Jami and Rich
joined our team of volunteers soon after they brought Samantha
home. Their beautiful miracle daughter is now 9 years old and
has a little brother Mathew who is 8. 

Rich joined the TTMF board in 2006 and immediately
became a trusted adviser. He took on many important projects,
including writing and presenting grants, leading us to large
donor opportunities, and creating our first fundraising video.
Rich has been our “go to” person for hiring and managing our
employees as well as helping us navigate any complex business
questions. Rich is still an active Board member and recently led a
strategic planning committee to restructure our board roles and
goals. He also serves on the finance and development
committees. 

Jami became an active fundraiser in 2006, and served on every event 
committee in her early TTMF volunteering years. She also became a parent 
mentor for newly bereaved families. Today, she serves as a parent mentor each month 
at Stamford Hospital. Jami has always been a strong advocate for TTMF and helped 
us navigate many new programs and decisions along the way. She has also helped us 
integrate and expand the support from the Greenwich community.

This only highlights a small amount of what the Goldman family has done for TTMF. We owe a huge
THANK YOU to Rich and Jami Goldman. Their gentle hearts and support have served many who have needed
them, and their leadership in our organization has been a big part of our growth and success. §

Jami and Rich
Goldman with their
children, Mathew
and Samantha



TTMF Board of Directors News
Strategic Planning

The TTMF Board of Directors completed 
a series of significant strategic planning
sessions this spring, led by Board member
Rich Goldman. The result of those intensive
meetings established a specific plan for both
staffing and board governance needs, which
will help us sustain TTMF in the future. We
have added several new committees to help
balance the board duties and allow more
board members to take on different leadership
roles. Those
committees became
active this June, and
have already begun
taking on important
tasks and helping
us continue our
growth and success.
Board Departures

Over the past
nine years, many
wonderful members
of our Board of
Directors have
helped us become
the organization 
we are today. Very
special thanks go 
out to all of them!

This year, one of
our founding board
members, Lisa Tantillo of Westport has
decided to move on to new endeavors.
Among the many contributions she has made
to TTMF, she developed our first program, the
support web site. Lisa stayed up many long
nights and provided all of the content, layout,
and professional knowledge to establish and launch www.ttmf.org in 2005. Lisa
continued to monitor and update the content and layout of our web site with our
designer, Jessica Sheeran of Sheeran Designs. Lisa also collaborated on multiple
fundraising efforts, wrote several original grants and was our primary editor for
all of our written materials. Lisa will continue to support TTMF as an active
volunteer parent mentor at Bridgeport Hospital and as a special committee
member for our Emergency Financial Assistance Program. She will remain on our
Honorary Board. We have been blessed with Lisa’s nine years of service on our
Board.

Other Board changes include term resignations of Christa Struk and Shelli
Milazzo of Darien. Christa served as a parent mentor at Norwalk Hospital for 
five years, chaired a major gala event, assisted on all special events, was an avid
fundraiser and advocate, and always helped develop multiple new ideas that
moved us forward. We have been touched by her energy and love, and we cannot
thank her enough for her service to TTMF. 

Shelli and her family moved to Florida this year. Some of Shelli’s many
contributions over the past four years at TTMF include chairing several successful
galas, parent mentoring at Stamford Hospital, developing huge amounts of
support from her friends at events, serving on our Executive Board, and handling
all our legal needs. We miss Shelli very much. Her role as Corporate Secretary has
now been filled by Terri Dusch.

At our annual meeting in January 2014, we will announce four new Board
members to our team of TTMF leaders. §
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Founding Board Member
Lisa Tantillo of Westport

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President Leelee Smith Klein
Vice President Patricia Cunningham
Secretary Terri Dusch
Treasurer Ashley Dineen
Co-Founder Gwendolyn Fields Noto
Eric Broder
Lori Church
Robert J. Duffy
Terri Dusch
Cheryl Egan
Marisela Esposito

Honorary Board
Kimbel Biele

Meredith Daniels 
Rebecca O. Esposito

Eila Johnson
Tara Leclerc

Kathy Konopka Streinger
Lisa J. Tantillo
Eileen Thomas

Advisory Board
Julie Brown, RNC
Bridgeport Hospital

Susan M. Chudwick, CFRE
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation

Gloria Greenidge, MA, LCSW
Stamford Hospital

Robert Herzlinger, MD
Bridgeport Hospital

Jill Immermann, RNC, MSN
Norwalk Hospital

Stephen M. Jakab, CFRE
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation

Laurel Kentfield-Ciccone, LCSW
Danbury Hospital

Grace M. Linhard, 
Executive Director & Vice President 

Western Connecticut Health Network
Kathy Livolsi, RNC, MHA

Stamford Hospital
Cheryl Menzies, MD

Bridgeport Hospital
Gerald B. Rakos, MD

Stamford Hospital
Christopher J. Riendeau

Stamford Hospital
Meltem Seli, MD
Norwalk Hospital

Vicki K. Smetak, MD
Norwalk Hospital

Francine S. White, RN
Norwalk Hospital

STAFF
Executive Director

Gwendolyn F. Noto
Program and Office Manager

Kelley Chapman
Bookkeeper & Database Manager

Kerry Wagner 

Richard M. Goldman
Kerry Hanson
P.J. Marcella

Linda Queenan
Christa Struk
Lisa J. Tantillo

Ariane deBraux Triay

Board Member Christa Struk
of Darien

Board Member Shelli Milazzo
of Darien



Community Miracle Makers
All year long, there are wonderful people doing amazing

things for TTMF. Here is a quick snapshot of some of them:
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Janine and Mike Testa organized
“Music for Angels,” a benefit concert
in Norwalk’s Cranbury Park in
memory of their son, Nicholas John,
and in recognition of the work carried
out by The Tiny Miracles Foundation.
Many local bands performed,
including Vertigo, Third Sister, PJ
Pacifico, Billy Genuario, and The
Third Rail, of which Mike is a member.
All proceeds from tickets sales and the
silent auction were donated to TTMF.
It poured rain the day of the concert,
and yet the Testas still raised an
incredible $7,000! 

Alexandra Blitzer celebrated her
Bat Mitzvah this past year. For her
mitzvah project, Alexandra raised
over $2,000 from family and
friends! She used some of the funds
to purchase special stuffed animals,
which went in holiday gift bags for
the NICU families at Norwalk
Hospital. She delivered the gift
bags in person and visited with
some of the families to share her
own preemie story. The remainder
of the money she raised went to
support TTMF programs. Great job,
Alexandra!

Joshua Schwartz asked family
and friends to bring preemie
diapers and clothing to his Bar
Mitzvah in May. We are happy
to report that he collected more
than 1400 diapers, plus a bag
of clothing and other baby
items! In addition, Josh made
seven fleece blankets to give to
families at the Danbury
Hospital NICU. Amazing!
Thank you, Josh!

Terri Dusch, Tiny Miracles Board member, organized a
massive tag sale at her house with all the proceeds going to
TTMF. She collected clothing, toys, books, games and books
from family, friends and neighbors. Terri and some friends
then organized, priced and labeled all the items, then opened
the tag sale for 4 consecutive days. By the time she finished,
the tag sale raised more than $2,000 to go towards TTMF
programs! The remainder of the toys and books were donated
to local charities as well as the TTMF Resource Rooms at
Bridgeport and Danbury Hospitals. Thank you, Terri!

Ron Finizio is the
former manager of 
La Piazza Restaurant
in Ridgefield, CT. He
suggested hosting a
fundraiser at the
restaurant to his
friend and TTMF
Board member Sela
Esposito. About 70
people enjoyed the
music, raffles and

socializing. Celebrity bartenders — author
and artist Miggs Burroughs, actor Matt
LoGuercio, and Seve Esposito of Weston —
served drinks. La Piazza donated a
percentage of the bar proceeds, the
bartenders donated 100% of their tips, and
Miggs donated a percentage of his book sales.
Those donations, along with donations from
friends and patrons of the restaurant, totaled
$3,000! Thank you Ron and Sela for planning
such a wonderful night!
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Our new collaboration 
with the March of Dimes

We want to thank….

• Princess Ball 
(www.princessball.org) – 
for once again donating a portion of the
proceeds from its annual dinner dance (over
the past four years, the Princess Ball
organization has donated close to $20,000!)

• Wine, Women & Wisdom
(www.connectionspublicrelations.com
/wine-women-wisdom) – 
for donating a portion of its proceeds from a
book signing, authors’ discussion and dinner
event at Arezzo Restaurant in Westport 

• Over 40 Females™
(www.over40females.com) – for donating a
portion of its proceeds from a “Sip & Shop”
event at J. McLaughlin in Southport 

• Kiwanis Club of Fairfield
(www.fairfieldkiwanis.org) – for allowing 
us to set up an information booth at their
Craft Fair

• Bling (www.shopbling.com) – for donating
$1 for every “like” they received on their
Facebook page during the month of July

A large group of enthusiastic TTMF
volunteers at the March of Dime’s
annual March for Babies Walk in
Norwalk

§ §  § §  § §  § §  § §  § §  

We are so excited to be developing a mutually supportive relationship with the March of
Dimes! We’ve always shared a common mission, and this year we’re finding ways to support
each other’s events and programs. 

The March of Dimes has contributed many educational materials for our NICU families 
and provided funding for one of our grants, and TTMF volunteers (“Team Tiny Miracles”)
participated in the annual March for Babies® walk in Fairfield in May. We're looking forward 
to more successful collaborations in the future!

§ §  § §  § §  § §  § §  § §  

Fairfield County is home to many fantastic social organizations that often hold
events to raise money for good causes. TTMF was thrilled and proud to be the 
chosen non-profit by some wonderful local organizations. Special thanks to:



MIRACLE DONORS
July 1, 2012 - June 30, 2013

$10,000 and above
First County Bank Foundation, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Klein
The Shumway Family Foundation
Christopher and Ginger Wilson / Wilson

Thornhill Foundation

$5,000 to $9,999
Broder & Orland, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Church
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Duffy
GE Foundation Matching Gifts
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Godina
Mr. and Mrs. David Januszewski
McInerney Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas McInerney
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Noto, Jr
Stamford Hospital Foundation
The Brett Barakett Foundation
Weeden & Co., L.P.

$2,500 to $4,999
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Clark
Mr and Mrs. Eric Dusch
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Egan
Ernest and Joan Trefz Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Victor Ganzi
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Godina
Goldman Sachs
Mr. and Mrs. Real Leclerc
Mr. and Mrs. John Marcella
Ms. Joanne Mason
New Canaan Community Foundation
Norwalk Hospital Association
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Reifenheiser
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Sylvester
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Trimmer
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Williams

$1,000 to $2,499
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Adams
Ms. Margaret Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Bailey
Bank of America Charitable Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Bessey
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Broder
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Brown
Callari Auto Group
Mr. and Mrs. William Cunningham
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Daly
Mr. Leonard Deaso and Mrs. Michele

Covino
DeBard Johnson Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Durkin
Mr. and Mrs. Gerry Esposito
Fairfield Plastic Surgery LLC
Mr. and Ms. Peter Gallagher
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gerardi
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Gies
Ms. Louise Goodridge
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Heck
Joel E. Smilow Charitable Trust
Kelly Associates
Mr. Ari Kleinman
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Milazzo
Mr. and Mrs. Philip J. Milazzo, Jr.
New York Life Insurance
Ms. Cindy Reejhsinghani
Revlon
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Smith
South Eastern Farms LLC
Swindells Charitable Foundation
Vanguard Charitable Endowment Program
Mr. and Mrs. Oscar Villalonga
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Wagner
Western Connecticut Health Network

Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Whitacre
Mr. and Mrs. John Woody

$500 to $999
Mr. and Mrs. Ambrecht II
Anonymous Golf Putters
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Cagnassola
Mr. Douglas Cannaliato and Mrs. Gina

Provenzale
Mr. Michael Carbino
Mr. and Mrs. Jan Cohen
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Cooper
Mr. and Mrs. Jordan Costa
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Counts
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Devine
Effective Plumbing LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Seve Esposito
Mr. and Mrs. Ward Glassmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Glassmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Grasso
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Greenberg
Green’s Baby Nurses and More LLC
Mrs. Kim Hekking
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Hilleman
Mr. and Mrs. John Hinshaw
Joseph A. Patrick Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart Klein
La Piazza Restaurant
L’IL Critters Preschool
Marie G. Dennett Foundation
Melt Mobile LLC
Dr. Cheryl Menzies
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Olson
Mr. Lee Ormiston and Mrs. Kasey Matthews
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Park
Dr. and Mrs. William Potter
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Pretty
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Queenan
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Quindlen
Ms. Karen Richard
Ridgetop Research, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Roney
Mrs. Bethann Rooney and Mrs. Gina

Crossetta
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Rosenfeld
Mr. and Mrs. Dominic Ruggiero
Saks Fifth Avenue / Stamford Town Center
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Sawala
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Stevens
Mr. and Ms. Steve Stickler
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Streinger
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Struk
The Concept Studio
The Odd Job Co., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Trepp
Mr. and Mrs. Miguel Triay
Ms. Noriko Watanabe
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Wiate
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Wilcox
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Yang

$250 to $499
Aiello Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Alphagraphics
Mr. Matthew Altenau
Angelfish Therapy, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Urs Baertschi
Ms. Kelly Braddock
Mr. Martin Burger
Mr. and Mrs. Byron Callan
Cameron Family Foundation
Dr. Jocelyn Caple and Mr. Brian Caple
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cesare
Ms. Evelyn Cusack
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Degregorio
Dr. John Dubaz
Exteriorscapes LLC
Mr. and Mrs. David Fitton
Genevieve Lau LLC
Ms. Mary Germano
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Grippando
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Hanson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hooper

IBM Employee Giving Campaign
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Judelson
Ms. Carol Kaufman
Ms. Rita Kilduff
Mr. and Mrs. Len Kunin
Mr. and Mrs. James Lorette
Mr. Robert Luth and Ms. Catherine Callagy
Mr. Bill McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Dan McHugh
Mrs. Andrea McInerney
Melissa & Doug, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Moran
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Morley
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Mosher
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Nelson, III
New England Pediatrics
Norwalk Firefighters Association, Inc - 

Local 830
Nusbaum & Parrino, P.C.
Mr. and Mrs. Liege Payne
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Piazza
Ms. Maria Quercia
Ring’s End Inc - Norwalk
Ms. Mary Schlosser
Mr. Scott Seo
Mr. Jonathan Shapiro
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Smith
Mrs. Katie Stein
Teamsters Local Union No. 1150
The Darrell Harvey Family Foundation, Inc.
Therafins LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Thornbury
Mr. and Mrs. Suresh Vayugundla
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Vrooman
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Weinstein
Ms. Heather Wolfe
Ms. Janet Zaccarelli

$1 to $249
Ms. Xenia Aguirre
AIG Matching Gifts Program
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Allen
Ms. Rachel Alpert
Ms. Gayle Alweiss
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Amato
Amazon Market Place
Mr. and Mrs. John Amlong
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Anderson
Mrs. and Mr. Menerene Arnold
Ms. Diane Assefi
Ms. Amy Assennato
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Auriana
Aval Salon
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bailey
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Barclay
Mr. Ronald Barrett
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Bell
Ms. Jennifer Belward
Ms. Elizabeth Benham
Ms. Diane Benke
Ms. Marie Benton
Mr. Joseph Bereski, Jr.
Mr. James Berner and Mrs. Sheila Ward
Mr. David Bibicoff
Ms. Patronella Blake
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Blitzer
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Blouin
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Boldt
Ms. Victoria Bolton
Ms. Lauren Bonenfant
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Boucher
Ms. Melissa Braddock
Ms. Katarina Bridova
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Brown
Mr. Paul Buckner
Mr. Miggs Burroughs
Ms. Angela Butler
Mr. and Mrs. Carter Butler
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Buzzee
Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel Calvo
Cards For Causes
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Carre
Ms. Margaret Carvalho
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Cashin

Ms. Elizabeth Ceisler
Mr. Robert Cestari
Ms. Maryann Chau
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Chidley
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Childers
Mr. and Mrs. Citron
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Clarke
Ms. Jand Clothing
Ms. Airika Coblentz
Mr. and Mrs. John Colon
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Cone
Ms. Margaret Coyne
CT Gold and Silver
Ms. Heidi Curran
Mrs. and Mr. Hickok Darleen
Mr. and Mrs Cortney Davies
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Day
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Dayton
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon De Bellis
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas DeCarlo
Mr. and Mrs. Dorian DeLaurentiis
Ms. Mica DeSantis
Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation
Ms. Patricia Devine
Ms. Danna DiElsi
Mr. and Mrs. David Dineen
Mr. and Mrs. William Dinneen
Ms. Gelsomine Dinneen
Ms. Vikki Dippolito
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Dominick
Mr. Joseph Donaldson
Mr. and Mrs. William Donzeiser
Mr. Christopher Doody
Ms. Elizabeth Dwyer
Mr. Jefferey Englander
Mr. Peter Ersek
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Eskenazi
Ms. Barbara Esterly
Mr. and Mrs. Farmer
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Fasciolo
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fay
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Feibel
Mr. Charles L. Field
Ms. Jean Field
Dr. Amy Gates and Dr. Neal Fischbach
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Fisher
Ms. Roela Foster
Mr. Michael Freedman
Mrs. and Mr. Nancy Fuzesi
Mr. and Mrs. Neil Gabriele
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Garofalo
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Gartenberg
Ms. Rita Gemayel
Mr. and Mrs. Gavin George
Mr. and Mrs. H. Michael Gies
Mr. Sean Gildea
Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Goldman
Mrs. Suzanne Goldman
Mr. John Goodrow
GoodSearch
Mr. Gary Greenstein
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Grossmann
Mr. and Mrs. Hong Guo
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hanratty
Ms. Caren Harrington
Mr. and Mrs. Harris Meth
Ms. Kim Hartman
Mr. and Mrs. David Hawes
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Hayes
Mr. and Ms. Nicholas Hinton
Mr. Adam Hittelman
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hoffman
Mr. and Mrs. George Holomakoff
Ms. Jennifer Imbrogno
IPSWITCH INC
Mr. Silvio Irace
Ms. Jane Ireland
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Ireland
Mr. and Mrs. Gregg Jaclin
Dr. and Mrs. Harris Jacobs
Mr. Milton Jacoby
Ms. Avantika Jagdhari
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Jakab
Dr. and Mrs. Edward James
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Ms. Amanda Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Curtis Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Jones
Mr. and Ms. Matthew Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Jung
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Karanastasis
Mr. Norman Kaufman
Ms. Josette Keklik
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kelerchian
Ms. Carol Kilroe
Kiwanis Fairfield
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Klein
Ms. Jennifer Klein
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Klein
Mr. and Mrs. Erik Kleinbeck
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Knapik
Ms. Jessica Knowles
Mr. Michael Komar and Mrs. Cheryl Bryant
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Kretsch
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Kronick
Ms. Sara Krulwich
Ms. June Lagan
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Lambrix
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lametta
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Leddy
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lehrman
Ms. Renee Leimgruber
Ms. Jill Lesser
Dr. and Mrs. Ellsworth Levine
Mr. and Mrs. David Lewis
Ms. Christine Limone
Mr. and Mrs. Wu-Hsiung Lin
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Linhard
Ms. Kathy Livolsi
Mr. and Mrs. David Lockyer
Mr. and Mrs. Royce Lowden
Ms. Jenny MacAllister
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Maldon
Mr. Pankaj Malhotra
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Malloy
Ms. Pasquale Mallozzi
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Mangino
Mrs. Meha Maniar
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Massa
Mrs. and Mr. Stacy Mathew
Mr. Lorenzo Mattera
Mr. Paul McLoughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond McLoughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell McManus
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Meier
Mr. and Mrs. David Melito
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Mezzullo
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Milne
Missionfish
Mr. and Mrs. Evan Mittman
Moms Club of Fairfield, S-CT
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Moore

Morgan Stanley
Ms. Kavita Nar
Ms. Allison Nelson
Norwalk High School Alumni Association
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Novak
Mr. and Mrs. William Oakford
Mr. and Mrs. Robert O’Boyle
Ms. Katherine O’Brien
Ms. Meaghan O’Connell
Ms. Kathleen O’Neill
Dr. David Osherow
Ms. Laki Papadakos
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Parkasewich
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Homer Parkhill
Mr. Jonathan Perloe and Mrs. Malaine Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. John Peters
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Petrucci
Ms. Allison Peyton
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Pines
Ms. Lynn Pinkham
Mrs. Elyse Pitts
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Queenan
Mr. Brendan Quinn
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Quinn
Mr. Kevin Quirk
Ms. Lillian Reyes
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Reynolds
Mr. and Mrs. Spencer Richlin
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Robertson
Ms. Joanna Rodican
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Romanelli
Mrs. and Mr. Judith Rooney
Mr. Charles Rose
Ms. Barbara Rubin
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Rubinstein
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Russell
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence Russian
Mr. and Mrs. Rynearson
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Sacco
Mr. and Mrs. Pasquale Salvo
Mrs. and Mr. Anissa Sanborn
Ms. Elisa Sawall
Mr. Kyle Schauenberg
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Schoennagel
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Schwartz
Ms. Beth Segaloff
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Senese
Mr. and Mrs. Nelson Seo
Mr. and Mrs. Declan Shea
Ms. Jessica Sheeran
Ms. Judy Short
Ms. Sue Sirlin
Sleeping Dog Entertainment LLC
Mr. Robert Smolens
Mr. Douglas Sokolik
Mrs. and Mr. Donna Solder
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Sosnow

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Southworth
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Spence
Mr. and Mrs. Hugo Spindola
Mr. and Mrs. Kristopher Spraker
Ms. Nicole Stamatelos
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Stamoulis
Standard Oil
Mr. and Mrs. Johan Stanise
Ms. Lois Steckler
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Stickler
Ms. Aline Stiegler
Mrs. Rosemarie Struk
Mr. and Mrs. David Strupp
Ms. Jitka Talak
Tauck World Discovery
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Testa
TLC Hair Design Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Toback
Ms. Christella Torres
Mr. Tom Trillo
Ms. Christina Turner
Ullman Devices Corporation
United Way of Coastal Fairfeld County
United Way Of Western Conn., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Herb Vaughan
Ms. Marianne Velasquez
Mr. and Mrs. James Vellano
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Vogel
Mr. Bennett Wattles
Mr. Alex Weintrob
Mr. Seth Weintrob
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Wetmore
Ms. Megan Wilen
Ms. Jane Wilkins
Ms. Nakiea Wilkinson
Mrs. Adrienne Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Willis
Ms. Stacey Sapper and Mr. Mark

Wiltamuth
Wilton Electrical Services, Inc.
Mrs. Debra Wolf
Ms. Karen Wolfe
Ms. Jennifer Worsfold
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Wronski
Ms. Susan Ylitalo
Mrs. Wendy Zalinsky
Mr. Colin Zilins
Ms. Lisa Zucaro

In-Kind Donors 
Non-Event Related

Miss Kelly DePiano and the Middlesex
Middle School 7th Grade Blue Team

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Gies
Ms. Margaret Keane
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Klein
Mr. Joshua Schwartz
Ms. Susan Vallo
Darien Fire Auxillary
Hope Faith and Miracles
La Piazza Restaurant & Wine Bar
Kids Helping Kids
Music for Angels and the Testa Family
Precious Preemie Project
Troop 50152 Ox Ridge School 3rd Grade

Girl Scout “Brownies”
Troop 50730 Eastern Middle School 7th

Grade Girl Scouts
Troop 50518 Bedford Middle School 6th

Grade Cadettes
Westy’s Self Storage
Wee Burn Country Club

In-Kind Donors 
Event Related

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Broder
Mr. and Mrs. Daren D’Andrea
Ms. Abigail Duncan
Mr. and Mrs. Seve Esposito
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Godina
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Klein
Ms. Claudia Sheketoff
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Trepp

Mr. and Mrs. Morgan Whitacre
Adam Broderick Salon & Spa
Aetna, Inc.
Alix Martinez
Apex Xpress, Inc.
Acqua Ristorante
Ben Larrabee
BioSport Technologies
Blow Dry Southport
Bradford Renaissance Portraits
Bridgeport Bluefish
Callari Auto Group
Carole McClintock
Carpe Diem
Cinch Gourmet Meal Market Adam

Broderick Salon
Classic Aviators
Cooper Spirits Co.
WPLR/STAR 99.9/95.9-The FOX/John

Voket
Dance with Me Studio
Diageo N.A.
Dino & Harry’s
Elevate Fitness
Eli Hawli
ELLELA Cosmetics & Lash Lounge
FABFitness Wear
Fairfield Smiles by Design
Fairfield Plastic Surgery
Find the Harmony
Flair Fitness Studio Darien
Flywheel Sports
Frank and LuLu
Genevieve Lau Jewelry
Godiva
Great River Golf Club 
Greg & Tony Salon
Green’s Baby Nurses & More
Harry’s Wine and Liquor Market
Healing White Light
Infinity Fitness
IST Baseball
Jay Ackerman
Juliska
Jack Dog Studio Photography
Kempo Academy
La Piazza
Maria Livesay Salon
M-Belle-Ish Jewelry
Miggs B Design
NAGI Jewelers
Nestle Waters North America
New England School of Dance
New York Mets
O’Neill’s Pub & Restaurant
PACI Restaurant
Palmer’s Bakery
Patsy’s Italian Restaurant
Picador Restaurant
Pilates Body of Wilton 
Pro Bono Partnership
Roger Vivier
Roughan Interior Design
Sandanona Shooting Grounds
Snappy Gator
Sound Tigers/Harbor Yard Sports &

Entertainment
Splash Restaurant & Bar
Springdale Florist
Stamford Healthcare Associates
Stella & Dot
Steven Fox Jewelry
StyleWorx
Tara Michelle Designs
Tavern on Main
Testo’s Ristorante
WABC-TV
Wacoal America
Weed & Duryea
The Whelk
Vincent Palumbo Salon
Williams & Company
Winvian
Wonderland of Ice
Worth
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Buy your 
tickets now for our 
Fall Family Event 

at the Bridgeport Zoo! 
Go to www.ttmf.org

for tickets!

Food trucks 
at the Zoo: 
• MeltMobile
• Vanchetta
• Chez Lenard

Hot Dog Truck
• Mr. Softee


